
Florida Power & Light Company, 700 Universe Boulevard, Juno Beach, FL 33408

FPL
OCT 3 0 2012

L-2012-394

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Re: Florida Power and Light Company
St. Lucie Nuclear Plant, Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-335 and 50-389

Florida Power and Light Company
Turkey Point Nuclear Plant, Units 3 and 4
Docket Nos. 50-250 and 50-251

NextEra Energy Seabrook, LLC
Seabrook Station
Docket No. 50-443

NextEra Energy Duane Arnold, LLC
Duane Arnold Energy Center
Docket No. 50-331

NextEra Energy Point Beach, LLC
Point Beach Nuclear Plant, Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-266, 50-301

Official Service List Chanae

The purpose of this letter is to request a change to the official service lists (NRR and Region) for Florida
Power and Light Company, the licensee for the St. Lucie Nuclear Plant, Units 1 and 2, and the Turkey Point
Nuclear Plant, Units 3 and 4 and its affiliates, NextEra Energy Seabrook, LLC, the licensee for Seabrook
Station; NextEra Energy Duane Arnold, LLC, the licensee for Duane Arnold Energy Center; and NextEra
Energy Point Beach, LLC, the licensee for Point Beach Nuclear Plant, Units 1 and 2.

Effective immediately, please make the following changes:

Change From Change To
Mitch S. Ross James Petro
Vice President and General Counsel Managing Attorney - Nuclear
Florida Power & Light Company Florida Power & Light Company
P.O. Box 14000 P.O. Box 14000
700 Universe Boulevard 700 Universe Boulevard
Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420 Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420
Mitch.Ross(,fpl.com James.Petro(.fpl.com

Should you have any questions regarding this request, please contact Alison Brown at (561) 694-3673.

Very truly yours,

Dirrye o ?son
Director of Licensing ju uko


